
TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on February 21, 2023, at 6:30 

p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Brooklyn Middle School Auditorium, 119 Gorman Road 

Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

• SD 22-004: One lot Resubdivision including 2 acres on Allen Hill Road/Wauregan Road 

(Map 31, Lot 97C), Applicant: Wayne Jolley/Lori Pike. 

• SP 22-007: Special Permit for an Events Facility at 459 Wolf Den Road, Applicants: 

Nicole and Greg Fisher. 
 

 

*Please publish February 8th and 15th* 














































































































